Willow Tree Community Primary School



Wetherby Road Harrogate HG2 7SG

01423 883551 admin@willowtree.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Dr Helen Davey

10th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Before School Cross Country Club Years 3-6 Monday 17th September - Monday 10th December 8.00am - 8.45am

Year 5 (Sycamore) class teacher Mrs Martin will be running a before school Cross Country Club for children in Years 3-6. Over the course of the term children will practice improving their times over a 1500m distance. Please send children in appropriate clothing for running that is not their PE kit as we may get wet, muddy and cold! A drink and a towel may also be advisable. The Club will be running for the Autumn Term starting Monday 17^{th} September until Monday 10^{th} September, a total of 12 weeks. There is no charge for the club, but children must register to join.

If you are interested in your child joining the Cross Country Club, please return the permission slip below by Friday 14th September. We will let you know by text if your child has a place and any additional names will be placed on a reserve list.

Children will need to meet Mrs Martin at 8am in Drummond Hall. Please note: This club may be subject to

Emergency Contact name & telephone number